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     During 2019, the Lake Pleasant Public Library worked hard to make the 
experience of our patrons the best it could be. Through our collection 
selection, we have been able to provide our patrons with some of the best 
books, CDs, audiobooks, and DVDs. Choosing items for our collection is 
important to us and our yearly numbers reflect this trend. 

    Each year we bring programs to our community which is community-
focused, covering a range of programs from the Utica Zoo, to authors, map 
& compass classes, Homespun Dances to name a few who entertained and 
enlightened us.  We presented an art show which raised over $200 and 
showcased local artists. We opened our doors for Halloween and each year 
we help local businesses with our Holiday Stroll, now a family event. 

    We provide our community not only with a place to meet, but also to 
engage in learning, to share ideas, and build partnerships. Our monthly 
programs including story-time, Lego Club, dance class, and painting class 
giving members of our community a place to connect, meet new people and 
offer our older population a place to read, visit and make new 
acquaintances. 

    If you are of a mind that thinks we are becoming obsolete, then you don’t 
know what we do. Come and visit us, sign up for a card, check out books, 
music, and movies. And while you are checking out, take a look at your 
receipt and it will tell you how much money you have saved by using our 
services. 

    Remember:  Libraries change lives and build communities. 

Sherry Matthews 
Director


